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attachments.

Dear New Mexico

Please don’t take away the state camping pass. I spend a lot of money every year in small rural towns on my way to
your campgrounds.

Please take into consideration the amount of money that would be lost to these small communities if camping were
to be reduced. Has your study considered how many tourist dollars you would be giving up?

While I am not a citizen of your beloved state, I do choose to spend my vacation time and money with you. If you
were to radically change your price structure, I may find it easier to spend my money closer to home.

You’ve got a good thing going with your state park pass- don’t lose it due to not seeing the big picture. Instead
market it- take advantage of it.

Sincerely

Michelle from Colorado

Sent from my iPhone
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